
Garden City Police / Federal Grand Jury 

The Federal Jury Office was notified of a jury scam via phone that occurred today, September 13, 2022. 
A male caller identified being with the Garden City Police Department and advised the caller that she
had missed Federal Grand Jury. The caller was not able to obtain any information because the victim
immediately hung up the phone.  Kudos to her!!  


